Senator Claire McCaskill

Ranking Member Senate Homeland Security and Government Affairs Committee
328 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator McCaskill,

The Disaster Recovery Coalition of America (DRCA) strongly supports the nomination of Brock Long to serve
as Administrator of the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).

DRCA believes Mr. Long’s emergency management background in both the public and private sector will be in
invaluable in helping FEMA develop the critical partnerships necessary to succeed in its mission of helping
America respond to and recover from natural and manmade disasters.”

DRCA’s membership believes Mr. Long’s background serving in senior roles at FEMA, the State of Alabama’s
Office of Emergency Management and at Hagerty Consulting will give him the experience, perspective and
ability to strengthen public- private partnerships to improve FEMA’s ability to provide critical support
individuals, families and entire communities following disasters across the country.

DRCA supports Mr. Long as the next Administrator of FEMA and looks forward to working closely with him
and his leadership team. Furthermore, DRCA strongly encourages the Senate to confirm Brock as FEMA
Administrator as swiftly as possible as hurricane season is already underway.

Sincerely,
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Casey A. Long

Managing Director

DRCA

675 North Washington Street
Suite 400

Alexandria, VA 22314

Cc: Chairman Ron Johnson, U.S. Senate Committee on Homeland Security & Governmental Affairs



